From: JOSEPH BRISKEY

To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Air pollution on the Nipomo Mesa
Date: Sunday, April 22, 2018 3:15:53 PM

To Alyssa Roslan for the APCD board:

Eight years have passed with no significant effort to protect our health from egregious
pollution by airborne dust on the Nipomo Mesa. Now we are supposed to read, evaluate, and
respond to this much delayed third attempt at a Stipulated Agreement in less than a week?!

First and foremost, nothing should be approved without immediate relief for the long-suffering
citizens on the Mesa. An agreement must start with major reductions immediately. After
eight years of inaction, all state and county agencies involved are culpable. This foot dragging
is indefensible.

Mitigation of 100 acres in 2018 would be a minimum acceptable start, followed by 100
additional acres in 2019 and again in 2020. This is expected to reduce the ongoing perennial
damage to resident's health by nearly half, which is little enough especially considering the
gross misconduct by state parks to date. Mitigation in the out years should be completed by
the end of March when the windy season commences and so many of us begin struggling once
again to breathe through the spring and early summer months.

Regards,

Joe and Cheri Briskey

Joseph and Cheri Briskey
jbriskey@icloud.com

1425 Trail View Place
Nipomo, CA 93444
jbriskey@icloud.com

805-219-0076 home
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